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	Purpose/Objective:  The purpose of this contribution is to develop a new recommendation for aeronautical radionavigation systems, including unmanned aircraft systems (UAS) Detect and Avoid (DAA) radar systems, in the 24.45-24.65 GHz band.

	[bookmark: _GoBack]Abstract:  This contribution will begin the process of developing a new recommendation containing characteristics of and protection criteria for systems that operate in the 24.45-24.65 GHz Aeronautical Radionavigation Service allocation including UAS DAA systems.



 
